


 
COM stressed that the interplay with the GDPR is an important issue, which is why several COM 
services have worked in cooperation on AIA and PWD proposals. The GDPR provides a general 
legal framework which continues to apply unless more specific rule are provided under AIA and 
PWD. In legislative instruments the approach is necessarily general; solutions cannot be sought 
on a case-by-case basis. COM is open to listening to concerns raised by stakeholders. However, 
at this stage it is waiting that co-legislators finalise their positions so that they can begin their 
negotiations, which the Commission can facilitate. 

 




